
The Kids Dress for Success Back to School
Program provides new clothes and school
supplies to eligible students.

Since l996, volunteer shoppers from the
Community Service Club of New Fairfield
buy two outfits, shoes or sneakers, socks
and underwear, pajamas, a winter or
lightweight coat, a backpack and gift
certificate for school supplies for each
child...a value of approximately $250. 

Why does the Community Service Club offer
this program? Research shows that when
students feel good about themselves, they
are more confident and succeed in school.
Time and time again, self-esteem plays an
important role in academic success. Some
children miss the first week of school to
avoid being compared and judged by other
children in their new school clothes. 

This year, 160 children in grades Pre-K to
Grade 5 in New Fairfield were eligible.
Please make a donation to the program.
Every dollar brings us closer to helping a
child reach his or her full potential. 

Signature Project
Volunteer

___  Yes. I would like to get involved by being a    
        shopper
____ Yes, I would like to help with fundraising.
____ Yes, I would like to join the CSC.
____ Yes, I want to be part of this important 
         project.

Name:______________________________________

Address:____________________________________

Phone:______________________________________

Email: ______________________________________

Amount enclosed $_________________________

Become a Member

Make a Donation

Dress for 
SUCCESS

How can you help?

What is in Each Box?

When Does This Happen?

$250. will completely dress a child,
however, any amount is appreciated and
no donation is too small.

Or, make checks payable to and send to:

Community Service Club of New Fairfield
P.O. Bo 8260
New Fairfield, CT  06812

of the Community Service Club of New Fairfield


